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September 28, 1976 

PRESIDENT'S MEETING WITH FOREIGN MINISTERS 

Q. Who asked for these meetings? Did the President invite the 
Foreign Minister• s to come to Washington? 

A. As you know, many Foreign Ministers plan to attend 

the UN General Assembly Session and they customarily request 

meetings with the President and Secretary of State during their 

stay in the United States. And while the President usually 

agrees to such meetings with key Foreign Ministers and 

expects to do so at this time of the year, it would be appro-

priate to say that the Foreign Ministers asked for these meetings 

with the President. 

FYI: 

A list of the President's meetings in 1975 is attached. 
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